
Dear Evaluator:

Your recommendation is sought for an applicant to the Pharmacology Research 
Associate (PRAT) Program of the National Institute of General Medical Sciences.  In 
selecting candidates, reviewers depend greatly upon advice from people who have been 
associated with the applicant.  Therefore, we are asking you to provide information on 
the enclosed form (NIH 2721-2).  Individuals selected for this highly competitive 
program should have both meritorious scientific qualifications and outstanding personal 
character.  Your frank evaluation will be valuable in determining the applicant's 
suitability for this program.

It is strongly encouraged to provide an additional letter.  More detailed information on 
the applicant can be extremely helpful in the selection process.  Under the provisions of 
the Privacy Act, the information you provide may be disclosed to the applicant upon 
request.  If there is significant information which you feel you cannot provide without a 
pledge of confidentiality, please feel free to contact either one of us by telephone at (30l) 
594-3583.

We must receive the mailed materials by January 29, 2010.  Please send to:

PRAT Program Analyst/Assistant
NIGMS, NIH
Room 2AS-49B
45 Center Drive, MSC 6200
Bethesda, Maryland 20892-6200

Alternatively, you may transmit this to us by FAX at (301) 480-2802.

Sincerely yours,

     Pamela A. Marino, Ph.D. Richard T. Okita, Ph.D.
     PRAT Program Co-Director PRAT Program Co-Director
                       

Enclosure


